ANNOUNCEMENTS – NOVEMBER 14, 2024

Boys Volleyball
The boys volleyball will be having practice today November 14 after school from 3 – 4:30 pm. If students need to inform their parents, please contact the office.

Boys and Girls Volleyball
Volleyball practices for both boys and girls volleyball teams will be in the gym during the first recess with Mr. Ellis until the season ends. 
This will not include any students not on the teams.

Leadership
There will be a leadership meeting this Friday November 15 during the first period in Room 106 (Mrs. Arsenault’s room). Please ask your first period teacher if you can miss class.

Quebec Trip
Any grade-8 students who require a Quebec trip form (whole package or just swimming form) please see Mrs. Furlotte. All completed form packages can be returned to Ms. McGrath in Room 108. Forms must be returned by November 25.
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